
JANUARY -  FEBRUARY 2023

We heard from many of you that the updates

and information provided in our Season of

Sharing volunteer newsletter was helpful, so

we've decided to bring back the Volunteer

Voice newsletter! A new edition of this

newsletter will be shared every other month

and will be available in print copies, on CEAP's

website under "News & Events", and sent to

you through VolunteerMatters.

REINTRODUCING THE
VOLUNTEER VOICE!

TEAM CEAP

VOLUNTEER VOICE
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UPCOMING HOLIDAYS
CEAP will be closed on the following days in

observance of federal holidays and to allow

Team CEAP some well-deserved time off!

Monday, January 16: MLK Day

Monday, February 20: Presidents Day



JANUARY -  FEBRUARY 2023 VOLUNTEER VOICE

The new year is a great time to try a new volunteer opportunity! Shifts are live for all programs

in VolunteerMatters through June 2023.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

7051 Brooklyn Blvd, Brooklyn Center, MN 55429 | (763) 566-9600 | www.ceap.org

YOUR IMPACT

As many of our regularly-scheduled volunteers head south for the winter, we need additional

hands of support to fill our schedule and nourish our neighbors. Can you pick up an extra shift

or route this month? Visit www.ceap.org/volunteer to log into VolunteerMatters or contact a

CEAP program manager to sign up!

Food Market:

Steve Jaffee

steve.jaffee@ceap.com

(763) 450-3669

Meals on Wheels:

Katrina Culler

katrina.culler@ceap.com

(763) 450-3678

Thrift Store:

Tasha Wilson

natasha.wilson@ceap.com

(763) 450-3672

So many of you stepped up to share warmth and joy with our neighbors this holiday season!

Thanks to you, we provided...

Toys for over 500
children

Holiday meals for
over 600 families



CEAP SWEATSHIRTS
You may have noticed CEAP staff members

wearing new CEAP sweatshirts in the last few

weeks. These sweatshirts are available for

purchase for $30! Sizes are M-3XL. Please see

Katy to purchase a sweatshirt using cash,

check, or credit card.

UPDATE FOR MEALS ON
WHEELS DRIVERS
The alcove in CEAP's lobby right in front of

the Meals on Wheels pick-up area is now

available as a space for drivers to organize

your meals and review your route before

heading out. This area is also stocked with

masks, hand sanitizer, and COVID-19

home tests. We encourage you to take

and use these items as needed!
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Did you know that you can view volunteer opportunities for CEAP programs other than the

ones you currently volunteer with? Log into VolunteerMatters at www.ceap.org/volunteer and

select "Project Catalog" (the book icon) on the lefthand side to view all CEAP programs with

current opportunities. Click "Learn More" under any program to view shifts and sign up. We

currently have shifts available for the Food Market, Meals on Wheels, and the Thrift Store!

VOLUNTEERMATTERS TIP
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2023 CEAP Calendar

Please refer to this calendar for days that CEAP will be closed in observance of holidays.

Date

January 2

January 16

February 20

May 29

June 19

July 3-4

September 4

October 9

November 10

November 23-24

December 23-25

Holiday

New Year's observed

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

Presidents Day

Memorial Day

Juneteenth

Fourth of July

Labor Day

Indigenous Peoples' Day

Veterans Day

Thanksgiving

Christmas


